
Good Afternoon,
 
I just wanted to advise you that we will be sending your information out Monday.  We will have to put
it on a thumb drive and mail it, the file is too large to email. 
 
Please let me know as soon as you receive it.
 
Thank you,
 

Kathy Floyd
Executive Assistant to Mike Sherlock
Nevada Commission on POST
post.nv.gov
(775) 687-3320
 
 
 

Hello Ms. Floyd
 
This is an email for Mr. Sherlock, whom I just spoke with on the phone. To clarify regarding this request: We are only
seeking the information requested that can be provided in a digital spreadsheet format, and that we understand
there are some data points that are not maintained or cannot be released by POST.
 
Please contact me with any further questions.
 
Thank you
 
 
On August 20, 2019 at 10:13 AM, Kathy Floyd (kfloyd@post.state.nv.us) wrote:
 

 
<Signed letter - Invisible Institute.pdf>

Aug 22, 2019, 5:04 PM

RE: Nevada Records Request
From: Kathy Floyd <kfloyd@post.state.nv.us>
To: Invisible Institute <foia@invisibleinstitute.com>


